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Notice No. 4 of 2021 

 
PORT OF TRURO 

 
Pontoon layout at Malpas Marina 

 
Notice is hereby given that there is a new pontoon layout at 
Malpas Marina in the entrance to the Tresillian River. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout in the vicinity of the 
new pontoons mentioned above and should pass at a safe 
distance and speed.  
 

 
 
 
The pontoons have now been commissioned and the available 
depth of water alongside varies between 0.3 to 1.1m at Chart 
Datum. Notices displaying available depth of water at each 
pontoon section are in place. 
 
The pontoons will be lit by two fixed red lights in a vertical line at 
each extended end of the marina. 

 
Harbour Office                                              Signed: M Killingback 
Town Quay                                                                    Harbour Master  
Truro          2nd June 2021 
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